Detour Alert:

Avoid this area and find alternate routes. For more information please visit:
i95norwalkwestport.com

Or follow on Twitter: @i95norwest
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:Friday, November 3 (8PM)
:Monday, November 6" (6AM)

:Friday, October 20" (8PM)
:Monday, October 23 (6AM)

Weekend

Construction will take place

unless there is an extreme
oa weather event.

Closure

The CT Department of
Transportation is replacing
the 1-95 Bridge over
Saugatuck Ave. at Exit 17. This
work will increase traffic on
local roads and cause travel
delays.

Disruptions are being
minimized whenever
possible. Road detour signs
and police will guide travelers
throughout the construction
weekends.

Please plan ahead to limit
travel and seek alternate
routes if possible.

Thank you for your patience.
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